
December 2022 
          

 

     

 

 
Nativity 

EYFS & KS1 

KS1 – Thurs 8 Dec 
2pm 

EYFS –Fri 9 Dec 10am 

 

 

 

Victorian 
Christmas at 
Gawthorpe 

Reception 

Tuesday 6 Dec 

12.30pm – 3.00pm 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Nursery 
Christmas 

Party 

Weds 7 Dec 
morning

 

 

 

 

School’s Christmas Fair 

Friday 25 November 

6pm – 8.30pm 

Mulled wine 

Hot dogs         Stalls 

Games      Bric a Brac 

Carol Singers  

 

    

  

What’s On at Sabden Primary School 

Details will follow nearer the time 

Music Workshare 

Assembly 

KS1 & KS2 

Weds 7 Dec 

2.30pm 

 

 

 

 

Witches and 

Wizards 

at Outdoor Elements 

Class 1 

Monday 12 Dec 

 

 

 

Christmas Dinner 

All School 

Thursday 15 Dec 

 

 

 

 

 

Christmas Party 

Lunch and Parties 

Reception – Year 6 

Friday 16 Dec 

afternoon 

 

Nursery Parent 

Meetings 

Week beginning Mon 5 

Dec 

 

 

Clockmakers 

Christmas Theatre 

Production 

Friday 2 Dec 

Rec – Year 6 

 

Book Fair 

Thurs 1 Dec – Tues 6 Dec 

3.30pm – 4.15pm 

 

 



 

WHAT’S ON CHRISTMAS 2022 

Friday 25 November 6pm – 8.30pm  - CHRISTMAS FAIR.  Lots of stalls and fun activities.  Adults £1.00, children free.  All monies 

raised will help school continue to offer the events, trips and visitors which we organise frequently for the children. 

Week beginning Monday 5 Dec – NURSERY PARENT AND TEACHER MEETINGS.  Please see Mrs Jackson to book your slot. 

Tuesday 6 Dec – during the school day – VICTORIAN CHRISTMAS.  Reception Children visit Gawthorpe Hall.  Transport arranged 

with The Little Green Bus.  School uniform please.  £6.00 per child, now on ParentPay.  Payment deadline 30 November, 1pm.  School 

will be subsidising this trip by £2.00 per child. 

Wednesday 7 December 

NURSERY CHRISTMAS PARTY and PARTY LUNCH.  All nursery children are invited.  Wear party clothes.  Please bring a secret santa (none gender) 

present for another child to the value of £5.00.  If this will cause you a problem (financially) please come and have a private word with Mrs Maskell. 

CAROL SINGING. The school choir will be visiting residents of Littlemore and carol singing around the village.  If you would like them to stop outside a 

specific address, please let school know and we will try our best. 

MUSIC WORKSHARE ASSEMBLY.  KS1 and KS2 children will be performing this half terms music.  Please no babies or toddlers as space is very 

limited. 

Thursday 8 Dec and Friday 9 Dec – NATIVITY PLAYS will be performed by children in EYFS and Class 1.   

Parents are asked to attend the specific performance for their child’s class.  If you have a child in EYFS (Nursery and reception) you are invited to attend on 

Friday 9 Dec at 10am.  If you have a child in Class 1 (years 1 and 2) you can attend the performance on Thursday 8 Dec at 2pm. 

Each child will get 3 tickets for their class performance to be used on the date specified.  We will not be charging this year but hope that you are filled with 

Christmas spirit and fill up our donations bucket which will be passed around on the day. 

Monday 12 Dec – WITCHES AND WIZARDS.  As this is part of Hogwarts Week more details will follow. 

Carol Singing 

Sabden School 

Choir  

Wednesday 7 Dec 

afternoon 

Littlemore & 

Village 

 Don’t Forget…We break up for the Christmas holidays on Friday 16 December at 3.30pm 



Thursday 15 December – CHRISTMAS DINNER.  Children who usually have a school dinner will automatically be booked in for their Christmas Dinner.  

Nursery children who normally stay for lunch on Fridays are able to book in for Christmas Lunch but please note we cannot accommodate nursery children 

who do not usually attend for lunch on a Friday.  Children in Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 who DO NOT usually have a school dinner and have packed 

lunches can book in for a meal but will get it free due to their age (universal free school meals).  Children in KS2 who normally have packed lunches and 

would like a school Christmas dinner will need to book and pay £2.40.  All meals that need to be booked in will have to go through the school office.  Please 

come in to the office or send an email to office@sabden.lancs.sch.uk.  Payments will be added to your ParentPay on the day of the Christmas Dinner.  

Unfortunately, once booked we will not be able to refund.  The strict DEADLINE for booking a meal is FRIDAY 18 NOVEMBER at 1pm.   

Friday 16 December – CHRISTMAS PARTIES.  Reception to Year 6 will have their party lunch and Christmas parties in the afternoon.  We will ask for 

treat food donations nearer the time, usually cakes, chocolate biscuits, crisps etc but the food provided will be cooked by the school kitchen and considered as 

their school dinner for the day.  If you would like to book a school dinner party lunch, then please follow the same procedure detailed above. The strict 

DEADLINE for booking a meal is FRIDAY 18 NOVEMBER at 1pm.   

HOGWARTS WEEK – Week beginning Monday 12th December. 

We will be sending out more information by the end of November. We have really gone to town this year organising events and activities for the children and 

already know that it’s going to be a fantastic week.  We have not charged for the events taking place but ask if you would be able to make a donation of 

£10.00 per family just to help us out a little.  Mrs Rickard will add this to ParentPay under the name of your eldest child and any contribution would be most 

welcome.  

Sneaky Peek into Spring 

2023… 
The Lion King 

Palace Theatre, Manchester 

Wednesday 11 Jan 23 

Year 2 – Year 6 

12.30pm – 7pm 

 

£25.00 (now on ParentPay, 

deadline 15 Nov, 1pm) 

 

Cinderella Pantomime 

Colne Municipal Hall 

Thursday 12 Jan 23 

Reception & Year 1 

12.15pm – 4.15pm  

 

£15.00 (now on ParentPay, 

deadline 9 Dec, 1pm) 

Young Voices 

AO Arena, Manchester 

Monday 30 Jan 23 

KS2 

12 noon – 10.30pm 

 

£8.00 (now on ParentPay, 

deadline 20 Jan, 1pm) 

School Re-opens 

Wednesday 4 January 2023 

 

 

mailto:office@sabden.lancs.sch.uk

